--------- Original Message ---------

Subject: CEQA Documents

From: "Gretchen Flohr" <doctorgflohr@gmail.com>
Date: 12/6/18 11:41 am

To: IMAUPIN@nywd.org

Dear Mr. Maupin,

Please prepare copies of all CEQA documentation draft and complete pertaining to the Forbestown Ditch
Pipeline Project. If this project has qualified for a Categorical Exemption- please provide all documentation
relating to that determination. | will be picking all of that up on Tuesday when | arrive for our meeting. If there
is no CEQA documentation for this project, please prepare a statement for me regarding that.

| am working on getting up to speed on important activities of NYWD.

Thank you for your assistance with this.
Kind wishes,

Dr. Gretchen Flohr
Director Elect- Division 4



